
If citizens can't identify who and what policing agency they are dealing with, they can't report abuses. 

Making abusive or corrupt police able to skate by, as a medical professional, I have to have my license 

and identify clearly available.  

That is lowest common denominator on accountability. Portland and Oregon at lagging behind if you 

don't make our police identifiable. I can think of numerous situations that would be bad for police as 

well as the general population 

 


